
Additional program assistance may 
include...  
 
 

 Academic support during training 

 Certification assistance  

 Job search support 

 Support to enroll in additional 
healthcare training 

 
 

TO FIND OUT MORE 

 please contact: 
 

Dixie Taira 

dixie@tracassoc.com 

206.376.0743 

 

HPOG is a study funded by the federal 
government to determine how training 
opportunities like HWF help people improve 
their skills and find better jobs.  During the 
study, all new eligible applicants will be 
selected by lottery to participate in HWF.  Not 
all eligible applicants will be selected to 
participate.  

Interested in training for a 
career in healthcare?   

The HWF program may be 
for you! 

 
Health Workforce for the Future (HWF) 
is a project funded by a federal grant 
under Health & Human Services’ Health 
Professions Opportunity Grant 
initiative (HPOG). 
 
You may qualify if you...  

 

 Receive TANF, or  

 Have a household income at or below 
200% of poverty level  

 
NEW in Winter 2017...  
FREE NURSING ASSISTANT COURSE 
 

 Two-quarter schedule to accommodate 
working individuals & parents 

 Classes meet Weds, Thurs, & Fridays, 
7:30am—2:00pm, on the Shoreline 
Community College campus 

 Earn your NA-C and raise math/language 
skills to prepare for more advanced 
healthcare training  

 Learn college success skills, explore 
healthcare careers and get started on 
your pathway 
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